From: sales@smart-safe.com

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 4:32 AM

To: '"++++++'

Subject: RE: New customer message on June 19, 2020 at 6:07 pm

Hi +++++++,

We can’t send these items again, understandably. But we will do all the necessary to have the
original order picked up from your parents' home and have them delivered to you.

We will have UPS to contact your parents right away.

Thanks for your reply.

Cheers

Thanks for being swmartgsafe.
RoY Benjle,
Customer Suqspor’c
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